Thu, Jan 3, 2008 at 5:34 PM

Hello, Livingston Alumni.

It's amazing how time flies! The classes of 1978, 1983, 1988, 1993, 1998, and 2003 will be commemorating their anniversaries at this year's Reunion Weekend, May 16-18, 2008. This is a great opportunity to catch up with old friends and reminisce about the good times!

Plan on joining us for a weekend of great activities, including:

- Annual golf tournament
- Traditional parade down College Avenue
- "Knights on Broadway," a production by the Livingston Theater Company
- Tours of the university's campus
- Livingston College all-alumni and LAA annual meeting luncheon at the Rutgers Club
- Class reunion dinners
- New! A family day picnic at Johnson Park, overlooking the Banks of the Old Raritan

You will soon be receiving the reunion brochure with registration details, as well more information on all the activities. Save the dates and tell a friend! If you cannot make the entire weekend, please try to come to the LAA annual meeting and family day, as these are open to all alumni, regardless of class year.

If you have any questions regarding reunion, please email LAAreunions@alumni.rutgers.edu.

We look forward to seeing you at Reunion Weekend!

In the meantime, we are looking for alumni to participate in another Speed Networking program on February 20 at the Busch Student Center. If you are available to meet with students and provide guidance on career and job searches, please email me at LAAemail@alumni.rutgers.edu.

In Rutgers Spirit,

Marty Siederer LC'77
President, Livingston Alumni Association

Rutgers University Alumni Relations 7 College Avenue New Brunswick, NJ 08901-1262 USA